Br Naveed 

Tutor/ Teacher 

Manchester   

THE LETTERS OF DR UMAR AZAM:  LETTER NO. L1852
To:  Br Naveed     

Dated: 19th  November 2001

Dear Br Naveed,
                         Assalamu Alaikum, 

I hope you are in good health and getting on fine with your heavy workload. Congratulations on having appointed as master at the Stretford Grammar school. Congratulations on the advert on the Holy Month of Ramadan. 

I need your help could you please give each of the pupils whom you tutor a publicity leaflet about the Islamic website. I’m leaving it in Usman’s home if you need further copies of the advert to distribute at school, or to friends, please let me know (just drop a note at usman’s home and I’ll leave more copies).

Will you yourself have a look at this website and sign my guestbook (please don’t jus write good comments because you k now me!). Thank you very much for your help and I know I can depend on you. 

Wassalm for now,
Dr Umar Azam
